
Dear [Attendee's Name], 

Thank you for attending our recent photography seminar on [date]. We hope you found the 

session informative and inspiring.  

In our continuous effort to improve our events, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts about the seminar by filling out the short survey 

linked below:  

Click here to provide your feedback  

Your opinions are invaluable to us and will help shape future seminars.  

Thank you for your time and support!  

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information]  
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